
Question on Notice 
No. 1922 

Asked on 25 November 2009 
 
DR DOUGLAS asked the Deputy Premier and Minister for Health (MR LUCAS)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Gold Coast Hospital Southport site— 
 
Has the government planned for the site to be demolished and what does the government 
intend to do regarding asset disposals and remedial work of the existing infrastructure? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Gaven for his question. 
 
The Government has not made a decision on the future of the current Gold Coast Hospital 
site.  

A decision about the potential future use of the site will be made after consideration of 
planning needs in the area with regard to social infrastructure.   

 


